## Moretown Planning Commission Minutes October 6, 2015 6:30 PM Moretown Elementary School Library

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, Rube Scharges, Dara Torre

Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:40 pm.

Dara reported that she would be attending an open meeting law training on 10/7/15.

Budget: Jonathan submitting a budget of \$400 for 2016. Dara offered to check in with Cheryl Brown about costs for minute taking at the upcoming hearing and will look into whether any match would be needed for village center designation.

Dara updated the group on some Valley-wide planning initiatives, including the watershed-wide water management plan (W3MP), the second Economic Summit (tentatively scheduled for 12/15/15) and a Valley-wide selectboard/planning commission meeting on 12/9 or 12/10/15.

Jonathan commented on the recently approved solid waste ordinance approved by the selectboard, adopting unit-based pricing for trash.

The group discussed inviting the sidewalk project manager, Pat Travers, to an upcoming meeting for an update on the project.

The Planning Commission adjourned at 7:55 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dara Torre October 10, 2015